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                                                                                                                              Tuesday 4th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This half term all the children from Reception to Year Six have been put into houses. In 
January we will start our new reward system. Each day, the children can earn house points 
for many different reasons, including, behaviour, effort and achievements.  They will collect 
these house points in their own house point books. Once they reach 35 points they will 
achieve their bronze award, after another 55 they will receive their silver award and so on 
until they fill the book, reaching their platinum award (where they receive a prize). They 
then move on to their next book and start the process again. Each award reached will be 
rewarded with a certificate in sharing assembly.  
 
Each time a child receives a team point (as well as getting a signature in their own personal 
books) they will place a counter in their house pot. At the end of the week these house 
points will be counted up and the House Cup will be presented to the winners (the ones 
with the highest score) in Sharing Assembly. Three House wins (not necessarily in a row) will 
result in a non-uniform day the following Monday! 
 
I am sure the children will really enjoy collecting their team points and we look forward to 

rewarding them for all their hard work.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Godbold 

 

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/

